(11/18/14) Board Meeting
OTC Policy Special Studies
Deadline: 11/4/14 by 12:00 noon

10-12-14

SWRCB Clerk

October 12, 2014

California State Water Resource Control Board
1001 I Street
Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Chairwoman Marcus:

I'm very concerned about the problems and potential problems caused by the Diablo Canyon
Nuclear Power Plant. I live nearby and I've seen the structure up close. It is aged. Active
earthquake faults crisscross the region. There’s nowhere to put the toxic waste they continue to
generate, which is currently stored on site. The cooling system used by this outdated plant is
killing billions - billions - of fish and other sea life every single year. This is wrong.

PG&E would like everyone to believe that we shouldn’t worry, that the plant could withstand
an earthquake like the one that caused the meltdowns in Fukushima. That they’re working on a
solution to the build-up of toxic waste on site. PG&E won't stop all their foot-dragging on
building legally-required cooling towers until somebody makes them. Your group has the power
to do that.

Make PG&E do the right thing for the environment. It’s insane to keep damaging the only
planet we even know of that makes life. Make PG&E put up those cooling towers — preferably
before the end of the year.

Thanks for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Terre Dunivant

2647 Lawton Avenue

San Luis Obispo, CA 93401
(805) 704-5433

cc: Vice Chair Frances Spivy-Weber
Tam Doduc
Steven Moore
Dorene D’Amamo



